
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 8:21 AM 
To: 'Ken Shimko' 
Subject: RE: Jim's Bar closure decision 
 
 
HI Ken, no problem.  We discussed the deadline and the delay is not related to COVID 19, so I am ok with 
the extension.  Take care! 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 8:06 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Jim's Bar closure decision 
 
Carrie. 
 
As I mentioned in my phone call this morning, I will have difficulty completing these tasks within 30 
days. 
 
Can you please extend the deadline another 30 days (to May 30)? 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 

2711 North Elco Road 

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 

(715)832-6608 (office) 

(715)579-0723 (cell) 

Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 

 
 
 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2020 7:06 AM 
To: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Subject: Jim's Bar closure decision 
 
Hi Ken, yesterday the NOR Closure Committee reviewed Jim’s Bar and paused the site until the following 
items are submitted.  If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.  Thanks, Carrie 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com
mailto:Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov
mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com


 

• A notification for GW contamination should be sent to 14767 Hwy 73 (MW-6). You will probably 
need a cost request and I can place a note in Tracker 

• The GW plume should be drawn to include Keeper’s and the Convenience Store 

• At least one figure should show that Keeper’s is a shared well 

• Please explain the hydrologic conditions. Why does GW flow east and west? The concern here is 
why does the plume impact Keepers and the Convenience Store?  I have attached David 
Swimm’s maps/notes for you review 
 

Upon resubmittal of these items, the site can be fast tracked. 
 
 

 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 (for Voicemail) 
Temporary Cell: (715) 360-9161 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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